

JASON E. MUMPOWER

Comptroller

PENSION STABILIZATION RESERVE TRUSTS BOARD OF TRUSTEES NOTICE OF MEETING FEBRUARY 15, 2023

The Board of Trustees of the Pension Stabilization Reserve Trusts (the "Board") is scheduled to meet on Wednesday, February 15, 2023, at 10:45 a.m. CT, in the Volunteer Conference Center on the 2nd floor of the Cordell Hull Building.

At that time, the Board will meet to consider the following:

Review of annual financial reports of the Pension Stabilization Reserve Trusts for:

- Fiscal year ended June 30, 2021
- Fiscal year ended June 30, 2022

Should you have questions, please let us know.

Sandra Thompson, Director

Division of State Government Finance

February 8, 2023

Individuals with disabilities who wish to participate in these proceedings or to review these filings should contact the Division of State Government Finance to discuss any auxiliary aids or services needed to facilitate such participation. Such contact may be in person or by writing, telephone, or other means, and should be made prior to the scheduled meeting date, to allow time to provide such aid or service. Contact the Division of State Government Finance for further information.

Telephone - (615) 401-7872 ◆ Fax - (615) 741-5986 <u>SGF@cot.m.gov</u>